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Message from the Headteacher 

Another great term at Northstead has come to an end and I find myself with only 

one term remaining of my time here. Much work has been going on behind the 

scenes to improve school and I am especially impressed with improvements in the 

teaching and learning of PSHE (personal, social and health education) right across 

the school. This has led to some excellent improvements in terms of children’s      

understanding of how to stay safe, the importance of positive relationships and to 

celebrate the differences we all have. 

This term has been challenging again on a staffing level because of various illnesses, 

it is with pleasure that I thank each and every one of our staff who have moved 

classrooms at the last minute, taken two classes together or moved their time 

around to benefit the children in school. Our staff are a wonderfully talented,      

dedicated and unselfish bunch of people who care greatly about our children, our 

school, each other and the community. They truly are a delight to work alongside as 

their headteacher. 

Today we welcomed Miss Phipps back to school following maternity leave. Miss 

Phipps will work across school in the first instance.  

Following Mr Hopper’s appointment as Headteacher from September 2022, we are 

delighted to announce that Mrs Linsdell (Curriculum and Progress), Mrs Valancius 

(Personal Development, Behaviour and Attitudes) and Miss Phipps (Teaching and 

Learning) have all been appointed as Assistant Headteachers from September. We 

wish them well in their roles and look forward to them contributing further to the 

school improvement going forward.  

Mrs Charlotte Helm has been appointed as SENCO from September with Mrs Viney 

strategically leading inclusion across school.  

On another note, on Friday 29th April, we say goodbye to Ms Fraser who has 

worked with us for a number of years as a teaching assistant and provided valuable 

support and assistance to our children.  We wish her all the best in her future        

career. 



Children Walking Home From School 

Please be aware that pupils are not allowed to walk home on their own unless they 

are in year 5 or 6 and have permission from their parent / carer. 

Further information can be found on our website under policies: 

Walking Home Alone Guidance 

Design a Spring Bookmark  

Congratulations to the following children who 

were winners of the competition: 

Farrah, Bertie, Isabelle, Naomi, Leah, Macey and  

Harry 

A very talented bunch! 

https://www.northsteadprimary.co.uk/web/main.php?page=policies


Year 6 Photos—Thursday 28th April 

 

Year 6 leavers and sports photos will be on 

Thursday 28th April. Please ensure that 

full school uniform is worn and that their 

PE kit is in school. 

Thanks  







Contact Details 

Please could you make sure that school are kept up to date with any changes in        

address / phone number / e-mail so we have your current details on our system. 

Many Thanks  

Upcoming dates for your diary 

Thursday 28th April—Year 6 Photographs 

Tuesday 3rd May— 5MP and 5DY Danby Moors Trip 

Friday 6th May—5EW and 5ES Danby Moors Trip 

 

 

School re-opens on Monday 

25th April. 

Enjoy the Holidays! 


